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An Act To Require Legislative Approval For Certain Leases Of Land
Dear Chairperson and Committee members
The Maine people deserve the right for transparency in dealing with public lands
The old fashioned ways of making backroom deals and the good old boy system is 
inappropriate and frankly a disservice to Maine people. Politicians and people in positions of 
power need to be held accountable for their actions.  This act will help to keep all public land 
dealings above board and in the public eye.  I whole heartedly support this Act.


